
 
 

 

Third-Floor Naming Opportunities 

 

A range of naming opportunities are available for individuals, families, organizations, and 

corporations for the Greater Oneonta Historical Society’s third-floor space at the History Center. 

These naming opportunities enable donors and corporate sponsors to pay tribute to the 

community and their relationship with GOHS, or to honor and recognize someone special in 

their lives.  

 

See some of the opportunities below.  

 

Third Floor  

This naming opportunity covers the entirety of the third-floor space! 

 

Ballroom  

The ballroom is the lifeblood of the GOHS’s third floor. Once the location for local community 

gatherings, events, balls, and live music, the newly renovated ballroom will continue the legacy 

of our building’s third floor. The space will serve as a destination for residents, local 

organizations, tourists, and the community to attend and enjoy institutional meetings, get-

togethers, parties, fundraisers, programs, celebrations, and GOHS events and programs—the 

possibilities are endless.  

 

Exhibition Gallery  

In addition to the ballroom space, GOHS’s third floor will include an exhibition space that we 

will use for the display of our oversized collection items and temporary and permanent displays. 

This gallery space will help boost the community’s involvement in and access to Oneonta’s local 

history and the humanities and arts. 

 

Kitchen 

No event space is complete without a kitchen! The third-floor kitchen will be equipped to 

accommodate large and small-scale catered events. It will include storage space, a refrigerator, 

sink, cabinet space, and microwave.  

 

Bandstand 

One of the original features of the ballroom, the raised bandstand, accommodated local bands 

and musicians who provided entertainment to the many visitors who attended events on the third 

floor. While the bandstand will no longer be active or accessible from below, its historic legacy 

lives on.   

 

For more information, pricing, or to learn about additional naming opportunities at the History 

Center, please contact Executive Director Dr. Marcela Micucci at 

Directormm@OneontaHistory.org. 
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